

Bedfordshire Luton

Our ref: FOI_518 December 2012

Simon Briggs Request-139318bcf356af@whatdotheyknow.com Communications and Engagement Directorate
Gilbert Hitchcock House
21 Kimbolton Road
Bedford
MK40 2AW

Tel: 01234 897341 Fax: 01234 315852

Email: Kate.Merrell@bedfordshire.nhs.uk Website: www.bedfordshireandluton.nhs.uk

Dear Simon Briggs

Re: Freedom of Information request

Thank you for your recent request to Bedfordshire PCT under the Freedom of Information Act. Please see the Trust's replies, set out against your questions, below.

1) How much money has been spent in the last five years on the hosting, development, content and design of your organisation's website? Please include costs of relevant staff wages as well as any external suppliers.

2008/09	2009/10	2010/11	2011/12	2012/13
				_
22,035.90	20,720.88	12,419.76	12,000.00	40,377.00

- 2) What is the value of the organisation's website in your current asset register? £4965.
- 3) What will happen to the website when the organisation is closed down under the Health and Social Care Act?

The website will be closed down. Although Bedfordshire PCT still exists, it is already operating in a cluster as NHS Bedfordshire and Luton and much of the information on the website will be transferred to the new websites of Bedfordshire Clinical Commissioning Group (BCCG) and Luton Clinical Commissioning Group LCCG).

4) How will the answer to 3) be accounted for in your capital accounts? This information is not held: formal guidance has yet to be received in relation to asset registers.

This information is provided for your personal use and is the property of the Trust and subject to any existing Intellectual Property and Database Rights. Any commercial application or use of this information may be subject to the provisions of the Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2005: therefore, if you wish to re-use the information provided for commercial purposes for any reason you must ask the Trust for permission to do so.

The Trust hopes this information is of help to you but if you are not satisfied with the Trust's response, or want to complain about the way in which your request has been



handled, you are entitled to request an internal review. This request should be received by the Trust within two months of your receipt of the Trust's original response. To request an internal review, please write to Jane Meggitt, Director of Communications & Engagement, at the address above.

Should your complaint not be upheld, you can appeal against this decision by contacting the Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, SK9 5AF (telephone number: 08456 30 60 60).

Yours sincerely

Kate Merrell Freedom of Information Officer